
 

Memorandum 

TO:  Board of Public Works 

   

FROM: Michael Lewis, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE:  April 28, 2016 

 

RE: Communication from Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

regarding the Draft Parks and Recreation Plan.  

 

 

The Safety and Development Committee forwarded this item to the Board at the request of Alderman 

Gary Barczak.  The draft plan is on the City’s website at under Departments, Development, City Planning 

& Zoning, Planning Initiatives or http://www.westalliswi.gov/DocumentCenter/View/6681. 

 

 

 

    


